
 

 
Prospective parents of children due to start Reception  

Class in September 2021 are welcome to arrange a  
visit for a personal tour of the school by Miss Bennett,  

our Headteacher. 
 

To make an appointment please email the school or phone  
Mrs Dixon in the school office. 

 
Tel: 01347 868371 

admin@husthwaite.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Husthwaite Church of England  
Primary School 

and Apple Tree Nursery 


